
 

 

8th July 2020 
 
 
 
 

Dear Year 13 Student,  
    YEAR 13 LEAVERS' LITURGY  
 
I hope this letters finds you and your friends and family well. As a very unusual academic year – 
and your school career – draws to a close, Cardinal Pole Catholic Sixth Form is holding a farewell 
Leavers' Liturgy via Microsoft Teams on Wednesday 15th July 2020, starting at 1pm. 
  
This is our chance to say a proper goodbye, and in addition to the Liturgy the service will also feature 
speeches from our Head Boy and Girl, and members of the Year Team.  
 
I will be emailing you a link to the Microsoft Teams invite. Please make sure you accept the invitation 
and have downloaded Microsoft Teams before the event (available on PC or mobile). If you 
encounter any problems, please send me an email.   
 
Mr Read, Ms Thomas, Mr Ryan and myself (and many other members of staff) are really looking 
forward to the event as it is such an important celebration of our time with you: please try your very 
best to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms J Walton   
Head of Year 13 
 
 
 
 


